
 
 

 

ASCC Collaboration with Morley College – NHS Careers Fair 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am pleased to announce that on the 18th of October, All Saints have been invited to 
Morley College for their NHS Careers Fair.  

Your son/daughter has been selected for this as they have expressed a desire to begin a 
career in healthcare, and this is an incredible opportunity for them to engage with 
employers from the NHS and other healthcare providers directly. The Careers Fair flier 
has been attached for your perusal.    

Key Details:  

- Students arrive on site in their school uniform.  

- Students to attend lessons 1 and 6 as normal and will be escorted off site at the 
beginning of lesson 2 and returned before the final lesson of the day. - Students to 
attend the Morley College Careers Fair from 10am-2pm.    

To indicate your interest in your son/daughter attending this trip, and how you wish for 
them to be dismissed, please complete the online 
form:  https://forms.office.com/e/ULm40QtzE3   

If you have any questions, please contact the school at: info@allsaintscc.org.uk FAO Ms 
Houghton.      

 

Yours sincerely,  

Ms Houghton 

 

 


